
   
     

     
  

    
    

  

  

                    
          

               
           
      

             
             

     
               

               
                 
             

               
                

             
      

              
                 

               

    
  

Wall Township Public Schools 
Office of the Superintendent of Schools 

P.O. Box 1199 • 18th Avenue 
Wall, NJ 07719 

Dr. Tracy Handerhan TEL: 732.556.2006 
Superintendent of Schools FAX: 732.556.2101 

September 9, 2022 

Dear WTPS Family: 

I am thrilled that the school year is off to such a great start! It has been wonderful to see our 

WTPS students and staff back in the buildings, brimming with energy. 

As we end our first week of school, please be sure to visit our website at wallpublicschools.org for 

both school and district information. Additionally, community members are invited to connect 
with our WTPS district-managed Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter accounts. These accounts 

include district video footage with highlights celebrating our special first week of school. For 

feedback regarding our websites or social media, please contact Heather Daniel, our Supervisor of 
Instructional Technology and Digital Communications, at hdaniel@wallpublicschoools.org. 
Feedback may also be submitted using this feedback form, which is also located at the top of each 

website. 

Tonight is our Wall High School home opener football game versus Red Bank Catholic High School 
at 7:00PM. While tickets can be purchased at the gate, we encourage our WTPS families and fans 

to purchase tickets using our online ticket purchasing system. Fans are also invited to the Wall 
Municipal Complex to cheer on our Girls Varsity Soccer Team at 5:00PM and our Boys Varsity 

Soccer Team at 7:00PM, as they take the home field against Saint Rose High School. Please be 

reminded that students in grades kindergarten through eight must be supervised by an adult 
while attending our athletic events. Let’s Go Knights! 

As you know, Sunday marks the 21st Anniversary of September 11th. Together, we remember and 

honor the lives lost, the first responders, and their families. Although a day of great sorrow, their 

dedication, heroism, and strength must never be forgotten. I wish a special weekend to you and 

yours. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy R. Handerhan, D. Litt. 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://www.wallpublicschools.org/
https://www.facebook.com/WallTwpSchools
https://www.instagram.com/wall_township_public_schools/
https://twitter.com/WallTwpSchools
mailto:hdaniel@wallpublicschoools.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfwUupSxoqzAQulc_sp6mNrgWVMyjP7yZDBIy_K_WUYpdn12A/viewform
https://wall.hometownticketing.com/embed/event/9

